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The apology of the Marist Brothers for the abuse of children in our care is a matter of 
public record and we reiterate it today to those who have suffered as a result of the 
actions of this Brother.  

We hope that the conclusion of these proceedings brings some sense of justice to 
those who have suffered as a result of what they have experienced.  

Help and support is available for any person who has experienced abuse in any of 
our facilities and information can be found here.  
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